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of Trustees

President Richard Skorman and Members of City Council

Mayor John Suthers

Nomination of reappoinent to the Colorado Springs Health Foundation Board

Mayor Suthers extends his appreciation to Councilmember Merv Bennett for his participation in the
interviewing panel for three reappointments on the Colorado Springs Health Foundation Board of
Trustees. He recommends without reservation the reappointment of Debbie Chandler, Lynette
Crow-Iverson and Mia Ramirez to serve a three year term on the Colorado Springs Health
Foundation Board of Trustees and we have placed an item on the agenda for the Tuesday, February
1 3th meeting date. Many thanks.
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